
Yorkville, IL – 2020 Hometown Days Festival CANCELLATION (September 4 – 6, 2020) 

Due to the State guidelines outlined within the Phase 4 of the Restore Illinois Re-Opening Plan, 
limiting the City’s ability to host festivals this year, the United City of Yorkville is announcing 
the cancellation of the 2020 Hometown Days Festival (September 4-6, 2020).   
 
We hope the community stays safe and well during these difficult times and we look forward to 
an exciting Hometown Days Festival in 2021. 
  

# # # 
DATE: July 27, 2020 
CONTACT: Tim Evans, Director of Parks and Recreation, City of Yorkville, 630.553.4357; 
tevans@yorkville.il.us  
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